
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 
The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards 
set forth above. 

To: All Maryland Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: February 12, 2021 
Bulletin No.: MD 2021-01 
Subject: New WFG Title Insurance Rates and Rules for Maryland 
 

Please be advised that a new rate manual for Maryland has been approved by the Maryland 
Insurance Administration, with an effective date of April 1, 2021. 
 
The new manual can be found by clicking here. 
 
For additional information, please consult with Ned Livornese, Maryland Underwriter, at 
nlivornese@wfgnationaltitle.com, 443-286-5964, or John Micciche, Maryland Agency 
Manager, at jmicciche@wfgnationaltitle.com, 410-913-1884. 
 
 
 

https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/maryland/rate-manuals/Maryland%20Rate%20Title%20Manual%20-%20April%201,%202021.pdf

